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Hainford Newsletter 
 Well another hot week seems to have flashed past in the blink of an eye. Once again, I would like to 
say well done to all children and staff for all the amazing work, attitude and enthusiasm displayed 
throughout the school. It has been lovely to see children participating in after-school clubs, sports 
events, trips and within class. We continue to encourage pupils to try something different this half-
term.  
Please keep an eye on our, ‘Dates for your Diary’ section as events come thick and fast at this time of 
year. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Transition 
At this time of year, especially with our year 6 pupils heading off to Aylsham High School this week for 
their transition days, we begin to organise our own transition events here at Hainford. On Thursday 
morning, children will have their first opportunity to experience their ‘new’ class for September 2023.  
 
Open School Event 
Following on from the success of last year’s event, we are inviting parents/carers to come into school 
on Monday 17th July from 2pm to celebrate some of this year’s work. There will be displays, scrap 
books and lots more. Afterwards, there will be the opportunity to discuss your child’s end-of-year 
report which will be sent out on Thursday 13th July.  
 
Yr3/4 Nebula Cricket 
Well done to all our Hainford cricketer’s who participated in last week’s Nebula yr3/4 cricket event. 
The children were a credit to the school and mini matches were played in a great spirit. 

 

 
We’re pleased to let you know that booking for the summer holiday activity scheme is now open. 
Activities start from 24 July and parents will be able to use the booking link to search and book an 
activity for their child. There are thousands of spaces available across Norfolk this summer and we 
have stacks of exciting activities that children and young people can take part in.  

 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
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Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 
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mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk


  
 
Monday 26th June 2023                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 22 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

Families should visit Big Norfolk Holiday Fun on Active Norfolk to search and book activities. 

 
 

The Flourishing Families Tool 
The Flourishing Families Tool has been designed for families who might want a little extra help meeting 
their child’s needs. We know that parenting can sometimes feel overwhelming, but we all share the 
common goal to give our children the best start in life. There are all sorts of things that families can get 
help with, whether it’s healthy eating, fun activities or financial management, and this tool was 
developed to help families work out what they are already doing well and help them to find support 
when and if they need it. 
The tool is available at www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/flourishingfamilies and in just five 
minutes families can find out about the support that’s available. 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Attendance Awards 
School Target: 98% 

The year so far: 96.5% 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

June 
WB 26th KS2 City Sports (selected pupils only – letters sent out) 
28th to 30th Aylsham High School Induction (year 6s) 
29th In school transition session – yr1s and yr3s have the opportunity to experience their new class  
30th Nebula KS2 Spelling Bee (selected children only) - letters sent out  
 
July 
4th New reception intake transition 2pm 
10th Imagine a Story celebration at Norwich Puppet Theatre – Mrs Grigg’s English group to attend pm 
only  
12th from 12pm Family picnic and sports day. 
13th End-of-year reports to be sent out 

June 23rd Star Award Values Award 
Humility and Core Values 

Class 1 Tobie – trying new things and 
sharing amazing facts 

Aaliyah – being kind and seeing the 
best in others 

Class 2 Rosie  – sharing his great ideas in his 
writing 

Benedict – demonstrating all of our 
school values on our trip this week  

Class 3 
 

Willow  – Thoughtful contributions in 
LTE 
 

Millie and Thomas– for ‘taking one 
for the team’ 

https://www.activenorfolk.org/public/bignorfolkholidayfun/
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14th Class 3 day trip to How Hill (letters sent out 16.06.23) 
17th Open School Event from 2pm 
21st Final day of term and Leaver’s Assembly at 9:15am 
 

Summer Holidays 24th July up to and including Tuesday 5th September 
September 
4th INSET 
5th INSET  
Wed 6th School reopens for a new school year 

Thank you for all of your support 
 


